
From: Gary Goeschel
To: Jennifer Lindo
Subject: FW: Attention: Gary Upton, East Lyme Inland Wetlands Chairman
Date: Monday, July 13, 2020 3:35:22 PM

 
 
From: Brian Lepkowski <blepkowski@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 3:34 PM
To: gary@uptonbass.com
Cc: Gary Goeschel <ggoeschel@eltownhall.com>
Subject: Attention: Gary Upton, East Lyme Inland Wetlands Chairman
 
 
Gary Upton, East Lyme Inland Wetlands Chairman,
 
   My name is Brian Lepkowski and I live at 27 Green Valley Lakes Rd. in East Lyme. 
 
I am writing to express my full support for expanding the inland wetlands upland review area from
100 to 500ft. 
 
I believe that this change is absolutely necessary in order to ensure our inland wetlands agency has
the adequate authority required to protect our town's precious and fragile wetlands against the
continued threat of over development on environmentally sensitive parcels. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Lepkowski 
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